
LaPuente Grant completion 

For 

Kitchen/Dining Area Remodel 

Longs Peak Rotary Club is please to announce that the project at LaPuente is complete.  The 2020 

Pandemic postpone construction for several months,  The construction of the grease trap for the kitchen 

was part of phase one.  The grease trap was completed in the late summer of 2020 and the construction 

of the remodel was aloud to continue.    

Now over a year later the project of the Kitchen/Dining are remodel is complete and the Kitchen is back 

serving food.   While the kitchen was closed prepared meals were handed out, continuing to provide 

assistance to the community. 


